
*RMF FLIGHT LINE* 

*Pass & Review* 

Provided $900 in emergency assistance to three 121st families this year. 

 
Sponsored 121st ARW Events: 

 Take Your Child to Work Day:     $703 

 Easter Bunny Breakfast:         $1,459  

 Air Show Family Day:            $3,540            

 Santa Breakfast & Holiday Party:  $1,125   

 

2024 Patrons  

 Recurring Monthly Donors  

 Ronda Anderson, Gary & Brandy Daniels, Kim Minor, & Lindy Panian.  

 Fund Donors 

 Michael Green, Steven Hanby (Easter Bunny Breakfast),  

Brian Welch (Santa Breakfast)& Diane Duncan (Airman Assistance). 

 One Time Donors 

 Lisa Aucoin, Joe Baszynski, James & Jenna Calovini, Michael Dumas,  

Kindra Elder, & Denny Lambright. 

 Corporate Support  

 IBEW Local 683, Walmart Community Grants, & WHH Unit 67 Legion.                        

*On Approach* 

 Planned at the 121st in 2025:  Deployment Support & Airman Assistance, Easter 

Bunny Breakfast, Take Your Child to Work Day, Air Show Family Day, Fall 

Festival, Santa Breakfast, & Wing Holiday Party. 

*Meeting Minute* 

Our board held a quarterly meeting on Wednesday, November 13 via Zoom.  The board 

reviewed income and expenses for the fiscal year.  The treasurer reported the 

first deployment support deposit from the Pride of Ohio t-shirt store from sales 

in October.  The board reviewed a new corporate sponsorship program as well as 

the organization’s by-laws.  Current board members agreed to retain their officer 

positions and board seats for the 2025 term, and all were re-elected.   

The next meeting is February 8, 2025 (in-person 121st UTA). 
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For More Information:  www.RicMilFam.org 

Social: @RicMilFam 

Rickenbacker Military Families is a 501c3 non-profit organization incorporated in 2009 to support 

family programs & readiness at Rickenbacker ANG base.  Our purpose is to provide assistance to 

address hardships associated with military service & separation of military personnel from their 

families and sponsor events that bring together military members & their families. 

Officers: Kimberly Minor, Chairperson, Michael Reed, Secretary, & Harold Tyson, Treasurer 

Board Members: Ronda Anderson, Tammy Gordon, & Lindy Panian 

Executive Assistant:  Brandy Daniels 


